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Alexis Russell

To: Community Development
Subject: RE: 5899 Lambert Lane

From: Danielle Doty   
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:54 PM 
To: Community Development <communitydevelopment@cityofkeller.com>; MayorandCouncil 
<CityCouncil@cityofkeller.com> 
Subject: 5899 Lambert Lane 
 
I wanted to write on behalf of myself and many other neighbors about the proposed zoning changes and plans 
for 5899 Lambert Lane. We not only approve, but are excited about our new neighbor. We believe he has the 
right to build what he wants to. His plans are not offensive. We would much rather see him move forward with 
his plans than to have him sell and a developer put 10-15 homes on that property. 
 
Neighbors in favor of re-zoning: 
Eric & Ginger Curtis (13519 Lambert) 
Scott & Melissa Feilmeier (13445 Lambert) 
Josh & Danielle Doty (5898 & 13378 Lambert) 
Kirk & Missy Haverkamp (13370 Lambert) 
Matt & Wendy Revell (1650 Lambert) 
Mike & Crissy Schoellhorn (5960 Lambert) 
Barry & Anita Johnson (1670 Lambert) 
Thalia (5967 Lambert) 
 
Thank you for your consideration approving this project! 
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